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THE UNIVERSITY OF TEX AS
COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

8AUSTIN, TEX AS 7 712

Department of AlechanicalEngineering
Nudear Engineering Program
312 - 471-5136

February 28, 1985

i

Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Cecil Thomas
Re: Docket #50-602

Dear Sir:

The University of Texas is actively preparing
the response for additional information regarding_the
Operator qualification and requalification portion of
its license submittal dated November 9, 1984. A
request to extend the response time to March 15, 1985
is made so that the appropriate attention may be given
to each of the questions. Preparation of responses to
final questions related to the site visit consumed
more time than anticipated and has delayed the com-
pletion of the responses related to operator train-
ing programs.

l
;010

gg30j$5dl 8"so$fja
>

o,

V



1

j*
,

Mr. Cecil Thomas
February 28, 1985
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Your assistance with this request would be ap- |
preciated. Submittal of the response is anticipated
in less than two weeks from March 1, 1985.

Sincerely,

).A

'
Thomas L. Bauer, Ph.D.
Assistant Director / Supervisor
Nuclear Engineering Teaching
Laboratory

Approv d:

Dale E. Klein

TLB:bb

cc: Dr. Gerhard J. Fonken
Dr. Dale E. Klein
Dr. Hugh A. Walls
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